

Here's What Our Readers Say About Us

"I love your newsletter and website. I feel like a curtain has been pulled back on amazing food experiences in our area. Thank you!" - Cindy, Westport

"This site has been really informative for me to find out about new food ideas in FC." - Sarah, Fairfield

"I have been looking for a site just like yours to give me the inside scoop in a colorful way. CTbites is well-written, entertaining, professional, and useful." - Jeff, Norwalk

"I love your site. II never thought there was good food in CT. I use it for all of our local restaurant picks. We've never been disappointed." - Carin, Ridgefield

"I look at hundreds of food sites a day and yours is the only one I read for local restaurant reviews and foodie talk. Your site is concise, bright, chatty without being too wordy. I check it every single day." - Corinne, Fairfield

"Thank-you for creating this wonderful resource for people who love food! I have always found Fairfield County a difficult place to find a great meal. My default was to head to NYC. It's refreshing to have a resource to uncover culinary gems in our backyard. Thank-you! I look forward to every newsletter." - Lucy, Wilton

"We typically think of this area as pretty bland in terms of food and this helps us to find the gems!" - Amy, Westport

"It's actually one of the few sites that I save and refer to." - Sophie, Weston

"CTbites fills a big hole in food reporting in our area." - Mark, New Canaan

"Your site was badly needed in Fairfield County. Thanks!!" - Jill, Stamford

"You've created a site that has become a "must-read" for those who work in the food business as well as people who like to eat, cook and read about food." - Elizabeth, Fairfield

"We had to rely on Zagats to get a sense of where we would like to eat, but since receiving CT Bites there is a whole range of restaurants I've never heard about. Also, you are up to date, unlike Zagats that comes out yearly." - Malia, New Canaan

"Coverage from CTBites.com had a huge impact on my business. Within 3 weeks of the review being published we had at least 50 first time diners who mentioned they were here because of the review." - Robert Troilo, Chef & owner, Nicholas Roberts Gourmet Bistro

"Stephanie came to an event, wrote us up, and interest spiked immediately. Her site seems to be really connected to people that care about food." - Patty Popp, owner of Sport Hill Farm, Easton

"What a great website!!! It's sooo needed for our area." - Rebecca, Bethel

"We have truly enjoyed all of your suggested dining recommendations, and many we will return to-though we prefer to try new places based on your recommendations! Fairfield County appreciates your efforts!" - Tod, Norwalk